
Friday 16th March 2018 

 

Reminder: Parents Evening, 

Tuesday 20th March, 2018 
You should all have received appointment times to 

see you children’s teachers next week. If you 

haven’t received a text message from Mrs Ward, 

please see her in the school office.  

 

City Hall, Monday 26th March 2018 
Tickets will be on sale from Monday 19th March from 

the school office. They are £5.00 for adults and 

£2.00 for children and concessions.  

 

Playground 
We hope the children have been enjoying the new playground markings 

and ball catcher. The timber trail has also been repaired so will be able to 

be used again from Monday. 

 

 

Enjoy the weekend. 

 

S. Furno 

Head Teacher 

 

 

*********** Certificates ********** 

 
 

Early Years 

 

Philip, Isaac S, Lena, Frankie 

 

KS1 

 

Sebastian, Jazmin, Jessy, Tara 

 

Gardener of 

the week 

 

Jazmin 

  

 

David, Robin, Selina and Sophie 

 

 


